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CONTACT OPPORTUNITY – DISPOSAL OF HISTORIC BUILDING AT THE DES MOINES VA 
MEDICAL CENTER  
 
DES MOINES, Iowa, 02/10/2020 – The U. S. Department of Veterans Affairs through the Office 
of Construction & Facilities Management is seeking parties interested in relocating a historic 
building off the Des Moines VA Medical Center campus.  A previous housing quarters, the 
single-family residence is a three-story structure that was built in 1933.  The Government is 
providing a window of opportunity for anyone interested in taking possession of this building 
from the VA site.   
 
The Sources Sought Notice provides additional building details, as well as, response 
requirements and selection criteria at the following link: 
https://beta.sam.gov/opp/d5a633d07a9e4bdeabac85b154b970de/view#general.  If you have 
additional questions on this project, please contact Shahidat Abbas, Realty Specialist/ Project 
Manager at Shahidat.Abbas@va.gov. 
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